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We are inviting you all to join us for another family 
‘Messy Church’ Event on 23rd March 2021!  

Details as follows: 
 

• The theme is ‘What Makes You Smile?’ 😊 

• 4pm Tuesday 23rd March 2021 

• You will be sent a link to join this virtual event nearer the date 

• It will be a fun, creative session that will last no more than 30 mins and the whole family 
can take part together. Please come together as a family – adults need to participate! 

• You will need something that you can build or draw with e.g. Lego, building blocks, 
paper and pens, modelling clay, etc. 

 
Please have a think about what makes you smile and be ready to join in by typing this into 
the chat area during the meeting. 

 
The event costs nothing and will link school, church and families at home.  

 
We need your help now so that we can plan this event 

 
If you would like to take part, you need to: 

• Let the school office know to put your name on the list via the Google Form by 
Friday 19th March.  
 

• https://forms.gle/46ZXRH6KsZ8ti2tC7 
 

 

THIS EVENT IS FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 
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